
 

 

December 8, 2014 

 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, Wisconsin 53403 
 
 
 

Please refer to the Cemetery Commission this request for a review of the fees 
charged for use of the cemetery facilities.  This review would consider fees charged 
when cemetery grounds and buildings are used for a function not associated with a 
burial on cemetery grounds.   The review should include consideration of use by not-
for-profit organizations.  When completed the review should be forwarded to the 
Finance and Personnel committee for review of the fiscal impact of the 
recommendations. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Friedel 
10th District Alderman 


